



Mid-Ohio Water Ski Club

Meeting Minutes

May 6, 2008

Present: Tim Fitzpatrick, Don VonIns, Rob Carselle, Tom Ulry

Next meeting: To be determined (June 3rd tentative)

I. Announcements

New web site is up and running. Please provide content to Rob Carselle. Pictures and other content are welcome. Every member is encouraged to send a picture of themselves with their boat for a Members Boat Gallery.

II. Discussion

Slalom Course

Slalom course installation set for May 17th; meet at Area O, 9:30 AM. In case of rain, then May 18th can be used. Tim and Don will meet at Al's barn at 9:00 am to pickup remaining pipes, etc. Tom Ulry will bring his boat for the course installation. We have new buoy lines and clips to make course installation easier.

Don brought in some magnets for the course and we will try to rig those.
Rob brought in 30 3" stainless clips to make line attachment easier.
Tim has done a great line with his efforts to the course setup for this year.
Extra buoy lines will be created and given to a few active members to have in their boats throughout the summer for quick repairs.

Rob will try to find 3" stainless bolts, and wing nuts to replace weathered ones.

Club Insurance

Tom Ulry is handling and insurance will come from the USA Water Ski club membership. All MOWSC officers should be members of USA Water Ski. Tim filled out his application during the meeting, Rob was named Secretary since he is a USAWS member already, Brian will renew his, and Tom will send in paperwork. Insurance requirement should be met and Tom will report once completed.

Memorial Day Sunday – Meet at the Course Sunday, May 25th!

Mixed interest, please reply if you can attend, let's gather on Sunday the 25th by the course if weather permits!

III. Roundtable

Mid-Summer Handicap Tournament (July or August)

There is interest for a club based tourney with handicapping to allow members some fun. Please send ideas to Rob Carselle. Rob will be contacting the INT League for some help with rules and procedures. We may even open up the tourney to others so we can have a fun grassroots type event at O'Shay. Anyone with interest should contact Rob. We are also looking for a Wake boarder/Knee boarder to help organize some interest for riders at the same event. Format slalom morning / riders late morning / afternoon

All discussion covered above.